
Conseil des Services du District de 

Manitoulin-Sudbury 
District Services Board 

November 2, 2012 

Honourable Laurel Broten 
Minister of Education 
14th Floor, Mowat Block 
900 Bay Street 
Toronto ON 
M7A 1L2 

Dear Minister, 

Re: Modernization of Child Care Discussion Paper 

210 boul Mead Blvd 
Espanola, ON P5E 1 R9 

Telephone/Telephone: (705) 862-7850 
Fax/Telecopieur: (705) 862-7805 

http: I lwww.msdsb.net 

The purpose of this letter is to bring to your attention that, at its regularly monthly 
meeting of October 25, 2012, the Manitoulin-Sudbury District Services Board adopted 
Resolution No. 12 - 95. This resolution approves and endorses the OMSSA Response 
to Modernizing Child Care in Ontario and NOSDA's Feedback on the Modernization of 
Child Care response to the Ministry of Education's Modernizing Child Care in Ontario 
discussion paper. 

A duly authorized copy of the Manitoulin-Sudbury DSB Resolution No. 12 - 95 and Issue 
Report are attached. 

Respectfully yours, 

A rJu,Jf 

Les Gamble, Chair 

cc. AMO 
OMSSA 
NOSDA 


